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RE:  Commission Staff™s Letter Confirming Compliance
D-180664 — CenturyLink — Investigation #7889

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Commission staff has reviewed the compliance order for CenturyLink (Company), dated
December 20, 2018. Compliance with the order required the following items be met:

e 51,000 penalty for onc violation of RCW 19.122.030(4)
On January 18, 2019, the Company submitted payment of the $1,000 penalty to the Commission.

Staff believes that the Company has fully complied with the Commission’s order, and
recommend this docket be closed.
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cc: UTC Records Center

Respecl. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



